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Possible contribution of regulatory reform to Post-LAISR agenda

The EC Seminar on Impacts of Structural Reform and LAISR stocktake is likely to greatly inform this session, however Australia would like to raise the following points for consideration in advance of this discussion: 

· Evidence from the stocktake surveys demonstrates that many economies have progressed or are currently progressing regulatory reform projects, which reiterates the value of APEC can provide to regulatory reform by sharing experiences and undertaking capacity building.
· Regulatory reform is wide ranging and assists many structural reforms. 
So how could regulatory reform contribute to the post-LAISR agenda?
Question 1: Could regulatory reform be considered a subset of a broader set of public sector governance issues?

Question 2: Does regulatory reform have two broad elements?
1. Government processes for creating and assessing regulation e.g. Regulatory Impact Analysis (EC projects related to this element include the Voluntary Review process and the Benchmarking Survey); and 
2. Impact of Government regulations on the business environment e.g. compliance burden and ‘red tape’ (EC projects related to this element include the EoDB initiative and future reforms focusing on a specific sector). 
Benchmarking Survey

Australia would also like to discuss a benchmarking survey on regulation. This was also discussed at EC2 in 2009 and regrettably has not yet been circulated to economies. 
Upon reflection, Australia has decided to change the style of questions in this survey. This is because attempting to capture changes in regulatory quality over time is inherently difficult, and debate is still occurring over how best this should occur. Therefore current questions attempt to capture what regulation-making and review processes economies have in place which can assist in achieving good regulatory outcomes. 

These questions have been created with reference to the 2005 OECD Guiding Principles for Regulatory Quality and Performance.

Australia intends to request that economies complete this survey following EC1. 

OECD review of Regulatory Reform – Australia 

Australia would also make some brief remarks about its recent experience in participating in the OECD Report, Towards a Seamless National Economy, 2009 Review of Regulatory Reform: Australia which was released on 15 February 2010. 
